
Win a visit from one of the Official London 2012 mascots to your school! 
 
SmallSteps4Life is inviting all primary and secondary schools to undertake a 4-week 
challenge as part of a competition. The prize will be a visit to the winning primary and the 
winning secondary school by one of the London 2012 mascots, Wenlock & Mandeville! 
 
The competition will ask schools to design and undertake a 4-week challenge across one of 
the SmallSteps4Life themes: healthy eating, getting active and feeling good. This is an 
excellent opportunity for your school to take part in a London 2012-themed competition that 
will improve your pupils' health and wellbeing.  
 
To find out more visit the SmallSteps4Life website: 
http://smallsteps4life.direct.gov.uk/en/teachers/mascot-competition.aspx 
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www.norfolk2012.co.uk - Norfolk - Looking forward to 2012!  
The website for Norfolk's programme of projects, activities and events to celebrate the 
Games coming to London in 2012. Sign up to our e-newsletter and join our Norfolk 2012 
Facebook page. 
  
  
 


